
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Wow, I could not have been more impressed with the effort and 
thought that has gone into today’s costumes for ‘Maths Day.’  The 
children must have had so much fun getting ready for school this 
morning!  Thank you all for supporting this and really allowing the 
children to fully embrace the day!  I have set the children a task at 
home this weekend to see where maths is needed in the job that 
you and other families may do.  We speak to the children all of 
the time about how maths is needed everyday of our lives.  KS2 
children had great fun in Timetable Rockstar battles across year 
groups as well as Yrs 5 and 6 coaching Yrs 3 and 4 in Timetables 
they find tricky.  Ladybirds and KS1 have completed a day full of 
‘Number Block’ activities cantered around their favourite number.  
Year 2 also took part in a live interactive lesson online.  There has 
also been an ATLP Rockstar competition this week with all of the 
primary schools in our Trust.  We will find out next week where 
we have come.  Thank you to Miss Sheward for organising such a 
fun day; we have all had so much fun! 
Children have also spent the week exploring ‘Anti-bullying week’. 
We kicked the week off with a whole school ‘Bullies Out’ virtual 
assembly reminding children what bullying is and the different 
types. We focused a lot on ensuring children knew who their 
trusted adult may be if they feel they or someone they know are 
being bullied.  In classes then throughout the week, children have 
continued some learning with ‘Bullies Out’.  Although we have 
marked it in school this week, this is something we continually 
focus on through out the year.  Stuart Turnbull also delivered a 
superb assembly to children yesterday focused on inclusion and 
how we should celebrate our differences.  The children were so 
receptive of this.  Thank you to Mrs Douglas for organising this.  
For both ‘Anti-bullying Week’ and ‘Maths Day’ photos please see 
Class Dojo. 
Some school trips have been added to the school calendar and 
you will have received communication about these from the 
office.  As you can imagine these take a lot of organising by the 
admin team.  The cost of these trips are exponentially increasing 
due to the transport costs.  We feel it is so important that 
children have these experiences  so will continue to offer them.  
We have extended payment periods to help with this but please 
come and see me if you are having any difficulty paying. 
A reminder that we still have Food Bank vouchers in school that 
you can come in and gain.  We are a registered provider of these 
and Tamworth Foodbank is very near to us on the Glascote Rd.  
As Christmas approaches, please, please come and see me or the 
office and we can give these out once every three weeks.  This is 
a community provider which we donate so much too and you can 
use.       Mrs Jones 

  

       

       

       

       

       

       



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

       



 

           


